
 
 
 

Syrians Overthrow the Assad Regime 
 
WASHINGTON D.C., December 8, 2024 – The American Coalition for Syria (ACS) 
congratulates the Syrian people on their historic achievement in liberating their country 
from the tyrannical Assad regime, which occupied their vibrant nation and abused its 
beautiful people for 53 years.  
 
For too long, the people of Syria have endured unimaginable terror. The path to healing may 
be long and uncertain, but we believe that the ingenuity, steadfastness, and 
resourcefulness of the Syrian people will guide them through any challenges ahead.  
 
ACS and its member organizations have stood alongside the brave Syrian people in their 
quest for liberation. From advocating with lawmakers to educating the public and assisting 
communities on the ground, we have remained unwavering in our support for the people of 
Syria and their just cause.  
 
Over the past two weeks, we have witnessed a historic achievement—perhaps the most 
outstanding example of people's power. We remember and pray for those who sacrificed 
dearly to make this day possible and pledge our support to help the courageous people of 
Syria rebuild, heal, and thrive. Long live the people of Syria. Long live the free people of 
Syria. 
 
 

### 

The American Coalition for Syria is a coalition of specialized, multi-faith, US-based organizations 
that support a principled US policy based on democratic reform, human rights, accountability, and 

women's empowerment in Syria. 
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